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Dear Parents,

As previously advised, school will be open tomorrow but will close at 3pm as directed by the Department of Education. 

Arrangements for tomorrow are as follows:
We are following PHA advice & guidelines, therefore, to minimise contact, Nursery, Yr1 & Yr 2 children will be met at the door by staff and taken inside. Please be mindful of the social distancing measures at these times.
There will be no access to school for parents.
Staff will supervise the handwashing of children when they enter the school and at regular intervals throughout the day, as advised.

Yr3 – Yr7 pupils should proceed to the canteen entrance where the pupils will be met by staff members. Again, please be mindful of the social distancing measures and the same procedures with regard to handwashing will apply.

*Please note:
Children cannot be on the school premises before 8:30am.
Should you decide to send your child to school please ensure they are not showing any symptoms of being unwell as you will be required to come and collect your child immediately should this be the case. With this in mind, you must ensure you are contactable at all times during school hours.

Staff have been working tirelessly to compile learning packs for use, primarily, to Easter. These will be available for collection on Monday between 9:00am & 2:30pm. Packs can only be collected in the assembly hall, which can be accessed via the lower playground. Once again, please be mindful of the social distancing measures in place. 

All updates will be posted on our school website www.goodshepherdps.net
We are keeping all of you and our school community in our thoughts at this time,

From all of Good Shepherd Staff
